
 
 City of La Crosse Engineering 

       400 La Crosse Street 

          La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 

      608) 789-7505 

                                 FAX (608) 789-8184 
 

      February 4, 2021 
                                      

PROJECT:  PETTIBONE DRIVE SOUTH  
  RECONSTRUCTION 
                 

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bids were received for the PETTIBONE DRIVE SOUTH RECONSTRUCTION 
project: 
       

STRUPP TRUCKING & EXCAVATING   $223,681.00 
 ONALASKA, WISCONSIN 
 
 Gerke Excavating, Inc.     $242,251.22 
 Tomah, Wisconsin  
  
 St. Joseph’s Construction Company, Inc.  $251,212.50 

La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Haas Sons, Inc.      $256,249.35 
Thorp, Wisconsin 
 
McCabe Construction, Inc.     $264,621.65 
Eau Claire, Wisconsin 
 
A-1 Excavating, Inc.      $265.880.00 
Bloomer, Wisconsin 
 
Dirt Monkey LLC      $268,859.00 
Cashton, Wisconsin 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.     $283,122.80 
Menomonie, Wisconsin 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid for Pettibone Drive South Reconstruction 
Project to Strupp Trucking & Excavation in the amount of $223,681.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn  


